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I am a 69 year old single woman on a fixed income. 

The specter of eviction is always hanging over my head 

because of excessive rental and utility hikes. 

Our representatives should be introducing legislation 

that helps people stay in their homes instead of bowing to the big landlords and 

developers. 

This bill is a thinly disguised attempt by landlords and developers to evict 

hardworking Oregon citizens who are just trying to survive. 

  


